
 

Nursery Newsletter  

Friday 17th January 2025 

 

What a lovely week we have had. It's been nice to be rid of the snow and take advantage of 

being outside more! This week the children have enjoyed playing on our new playground. 

 

Our Pets of the Week this week have been Sue the fish and Maggie. The children have made 

a lovely (slightly larger than the real thing) collage picture of Maggie to go on our display. 

They have also used cotton buds to develop their fine motor skills and have made some lovely 

fish pictures.  

 

During our Outdoor Learning lesson on Wednesday we went on a number hunt. Since 

September we have been working on our numbers daily and it was lovely to see the children 

show how many they now know in a fun way.  

 

Next Week 

Our Pet of the Week will be Reception's pet budgie. Frank. He will be coming into class to 

visit us on Monday and Thursday.  

 

Nursery Notices  

 

February Half Term - Booking is open for our Non-Term-Time Nursery and Kindergarten 

Provision for the February half term. We will be open from  Monday 17th February to Friday 

21st February from 7:30 am to 5:00 pm. To book please visit your Magic Booking account 

here.  

 

School Uniform - I have been asked to remind parents that Nursery follows the same high 

standards of uniform as the rest of the school. Children should be wearing black school 

shoes only. On days that the children wear PE kits they should be wearing black or white 

trainers only. The children should also not be wearing leggings as their PE kit. For hair, 

children should be wearing white or purple bobbles, clips or headbands only. A full list of our 

uniform can be found here.  

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing everyone next week.  

 

Miss Bardsley, Miss Hamilton, Miss Smith and Miss Saez 
  

 

 

https://forestschool.magicbooking.co.uk/Identity/Account/Login
https://www.forestschool.co.uk/images/uploads/general/Nursery_-_Final.pdf

